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                                                       TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

 

Dubbo Jazz Club Inc has great pleasure in again inviting the Dixie Jam Session Jazz Band to participate 

in our 19th Annual Dubbo Jazz Festival to be held on the 7-8-9 August, 2009 at the Dubbo RSL Club 

Resort. 

 

This wonderful band performed at our 2006 Jazz Festival and were a huge success.  Their 

professionalism and demeanour on and off stage was of the highest order and they all proved to be 

excellent ambassadors for Hungary. 

 

It will be our pleasure to host this quality band for the second time should their tour come to fruition in 

2009. 

 

Once again I am only too happy to assist Jeno, their leader with contacts and any other tour 

arrangements that will assist him in setting up the bands visit to Australia. 

 

We will do everything within our power to make their stay a memorable and enjoyable one as we know 

they will bring great credit to their country whilst promoting the art of Jazz. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ross Tighe 

Secretary-Festival and Band Coordinator 
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